TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 27401
400 Chestnut Street Tower II

34 JUL2S AB:20

July 19, 1984

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II

ATTN: James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900

Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Please refer to my letter to you dated May 9, 1984 which
contained our response to Inspection Report Nos. 50-259/84-10,
50-260/84-10, 50-296/84-10 for the Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant.
Enclosed is a revised response which provides clarification for
Item 3, "Corrective Steps Which Have Been Taken and Results
Achieved." This was discussed with the NRC Resident Inspector,
G. R. Paulk.

If you have any questions, please call Jim Domer at FTS 858-2725.

To the best of my knowledge, I declare the statements contained
herein are complete and true.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

L. M., Mills, tnager

Nuclear l.icensing
Enclosure

PDR An Equal Opportunity Employer




4.

5.

ENCLOSURE

REVISED RESPONSE
NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS.
50-259/84-10, -260/84-10, AND -296/84-10
D. M, VERRELLI'S LETTER TO H. G. PARRIS
DATED APRIL 9, 1984

The instructions specified in this report (SI 4.8.B.2-3a, TI-38,
Procedure 10.3 and 1053A) have been revised to correct the procedural
violations as follows:

a. SI 4.8.B.2-3a has been revised to correct and clarif items 6 and
Te

b. TI-38, Procedure 1053 has been revised to correct items 1, 2, 3
and 4.

¢. TI-38, Procedure 1053A has been revised to correct item 5.

Also, more detailed continuous air monitor diagrams and sampling valve
lineups have been incorporated into TI-38, Procedure 1053 to assist
radiochemistry laboratory personnel in performiny “heir duties
correctly and more efficiently. Identification tags (item 3) have
been attached to all continuous air monitor sampling valves in order
to eliminate the possibility of an incorrect valve alignment when

obtaining a gaseous sample. :
Corrective Steps Which Will Be Taken to Avoid Further Violations

Chemical Unit personnel are currently in the process of reviewing and
revising all surveillance instructions and supportive portions of
Technical Instructions (TI-18, -19, and -38) performed in total or in
part by the radiochemical laboratory. Instruction changes will be
initiated as problem areas are identified.

Data when Full Compliance Will Be Achieved

All procedure review and revisions will be completed by September,
1984,




